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Paul Adlam, CEO of the Chelsea Theatre, invited choreographer Lea Anderson to create a
dance project in the summer of 2021 with funding from RBKC.

Lea invited anyone with a dance they wanted to share to come and perform it in the
specially created outdoor film studio and be filmed by a professional crew.

The result is a life-affirming and joyous collection of dances from all over the world
generously donated by a broad range of extraordinary dancers of all ages, experience and
backgrounds.
 
 


